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From the Principal

It’s Auction Season! We need all hands on deck for the next couple of
weeks so we can knock it out of the park. The most immediate need is
Auction Baskets. We ask each family to provide one. These are DUE
MONDAY! Here is an excerpt from a recent email I sent around about
them:

The baskets are displayed during the auction on the silent
auction tables. By the end of the night, each of them will have
been sold. The school benefits greatly from each and every one
of these sales. We use the money throughout the year for a
variety of purposes, from maintenance to safety items to field
trips to teacher needs.

The baskets are generally created with a certain theme in mind.
A long list of ideas is at the end of this email. I hope you are
inspired, and have fun making something someone else will
enjoy!

And here are a few of the ideas that were at the end of that email:
Ice Cream Basket - toppings, sundae dishes, waffle bowls and cones,

sprinkles, ice cream scoop, cherries, ...

Art Basket - crayons, paints, construction paper, play dough, colored
pencils, sidewalk chalk, paint brushes, finger paints, ...

Beach Bag - suntan lotion, blanket, towels, beach chairs, sand pails/
shovels, beach ball, underwater camera, ...
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AUCTION Shirt Orders
A flier with the QR code to
order auction shirts has come
home. All orders are to be made

online by September 29th.

Volunteers Needed at Tailgate
There will be a Catholic Schools
Tailgate before the Leblond’s
Homecoming football game on
September 29th, at Leblond. We
are needing volunteers to
represent St. James. If
interested, please let the office
know.

Auction Baskets
DUE MONDAY!
Please get these baskets in!
Every sale helps us keep tuition
costs down. An email with
details and ideas went out
earlier this week. Please ask if
you have any questions!

St. James Catholic School
120 Michigan Ave.
St. Joseph, Missouri 64504

Phone: (816) 238 - 0281
Website: saintjamescatholic.school
Email: contact@saintjamescatholic.school

Principal: James Hosler
Email: jhosler@saintjamescatholic.school

Upcoming Dates

September 29 - PD Day, No School

September 29 - LeBlond Homecoming
October 1 - Auction Baskets Due

October 9 - Picture Retake Day

October 10 - Pay for Jeans Day

October 20 - End of Quarter 1

October 21 - St. James Auction

October 23 - 5th Grade Retreat Day

October 25 & 26 - Parent-Teacher Conferences
October 29 - LeBlond Homecoming and Tailgate
October 27 - NO SCHOOL

October 31 - Trunk-or-Treat

Auction Meeting Dates
5pm in the Cafeteria - 10/2  10/9

St. Joseph Catholic Academy
stjoecatholicacademy.com



Lunch Menu

Monday, October 2
Chicken Parmesan,

Spaghetti, Peas & Carrots,
Sidekicks, Milk

Tuesday. October 3
Chicken Bacon Ranch

Wraps, Chips, Veggie Cup,
Pineapple, Milk

Wednesday. October 4
Pigs N Blanket, Baked

Beans, Green Beans,
Peaches, Milk

Thursday, October 5
Popcorn Chicken, Mashed

Potatoes w/ gravy, Corn,
Oranges, Milk

Friday, October 6
Cheese Pizza, French

Fries, Corn, Mixed Fruit,
Milk

Dodgeball Tournament
Knights of Columbus are
hosting a dodgeball
tournament on October 7.
Contact the office for
more information.

(above and below) Our first Take the Tiger of the year.
Congrats to sixth grade, and their fearless leader!

Picture Retake Day
We will retake pictures on
October 9. Come dressed
that day for your pictures,

and bring a uniform to
change into afterward.
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From our assembly this week...

This week we had our first pep assembly of the year,
where we welcomed LeBlond’s homecoming royalty, and
celebrated our fall athletes and our September Virtue of
the Month winners. The virtue was humility. We
discussed how humility doesn’t mean thinking badly
about yourself, but rather how we are called to think
CORRECTLY about ourselves and our relationships with
others, so that we do not fall into pride.

(above) Two of our students got FIRST and SECOND at a
recent cross country meet.

Send news and pictures of the great things your student
does. We will feature them in an upcoming Tiger Newsletter.




